Craig, Sondra

From: jo lamprich <cte66857@centurytel.net>
Sent: Saturday, August 9, 2025 5:30 PM

To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Preserve the Bubblers!!!

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cte66857@centurytel.net. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council,

PLEASE preserve the beautiful Bubblers in La Crosse and turn them back on! These are a treasure. I grew up on the Northside and used them all the time as a child and adult. We couldn't wait every year for them to be turned on! They really are special and make our city unique. It would be a shame to let them go. My 99-year-old mother still lives in my childhood home on the Northside and she is in total agreement with me.

Thank you!

Jo Lamprich